
End-of-Year Closure Advisory 

Dear Valued Members, 

As we approach the end of another successful year, we would like to inform you of our holiday 

closure dates. Our fitness studio will be closed from December 24th to January 2nd. Regular 

classes and operations will resume on January 3rd. 

We encourage you to make the most of your time with us before the break. Schedule your 

sessions and group classes to stay active during the holiday season! 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We wish you a joyous holiday season and a 

prosperous New Year! 

Best Regards, 

The Fitness Studio Team 


